
 
 

 

LEURA GARDEN CLUB INC 

friendship through gardens since 1955 

AUGUST 2022 

President Lorraine McMiles – 0447 437 715 
lormcmiles@westnet.com.au 

David and Bridgette White  Leura Garden Festival 2022 - see 
the website for more information 

 

1. Assistant secretary who will take on the 
position of Secretary next year.  The club 
cannot continue without a secretary. Please let 
Lorraine know if you are able to assist.   
2.  Archivist needed to help update our records 
ready for the Historical Society. 

      

 


	lgc
	lgc mkiwi

